
 

 

Dear Freshmen Parent(s)/Guardian(s),  
 
It was great having the Class of 2023 on campus today for our Link Crew Freshmen 
Orientation!  We hope that you student enjoyed the day and felt welcomed to the Bear 
Nation family. 
 
For the 2019-2020 school year, LOCKERS will not be automatically assigned to students.  

Due to use of Schoology, online textbooks, classroom book sets, 
and the sheer size of the school; we have found that most 
students at Bartram Trail do not use their lockers.         
 
However, if you would like your student to have a locker assigned, please click on the 
following link and fill out the online form: 

 

9TH GRADE LOCKER SIGN UP  

 
All 9th grade lockers will be located in the 9th grade center.  As the requests are 
collected, students will be assigned.  Locker locations/combinations will be placed on 
student’s HAC accounts and will be visible on hard copy student schedules 
distributed on the 1st day of school.  
 
Over the next week, you will be receiving daily emails from Bartram Trail.  These emails 
will go over, in detail, the following topics: upcoming dates, district correspondence, forms, 
transportation, attendance, daily operations, and first day of school.        
 
Thank you for everything you do for Bear Nation!  We look forward to a great start to the 
2019-2020 school year. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUbx6uJNDzMFBjo__IBCIn2VUQksyMEowUlUxTzZVRUJaN0FDNUk1RVBEWS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=V9CzsxL8P0-S9HK-boRDUbx6uJNDzMFBjo__IBCIn2VUQksyMEowUlUxTzZVRUJaN0FDNUk1RVBEWS4u

